
August 2, 2023 

Fuji Electric Co., Ltd. 

 

Notice of Service Interruption due to Renewal of Fe Library  

(Our Document Download Site) 

 

Thank you for visiting Fuji Electric’s website. 

We will be completely renewing Fe Library (our document download site). As a result, we would like to 

inform you about the service interruption period and precautions regarding your first login to the new 

service. 

* All times are JST (UTC +09:00). 

 

1.  Service Interruption Period and Scheduled Resumption 

This renewal will result in a period of total interruption of document downloading and membership 

services. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. 

 

・Interruption period for new member registration: 

September 8, 2023 (Fri.) 8:00 p.m. to September 19, 2023 (Tue.) 9:00 a.m. 

・Period of total service interruption:  

September 15, 2023 (Fri.) 8:00 p.m. to September 19, 2023 (Tue.) 9:00 a.m. 

・Scheduled resumption: 

September 19, 2023 (Tue.) 9:00 a.m. 
 

* During the period of total service interruption, related services will also be unavailable (PRODUCT SELECTOR, e-

learning, etc.). 

* The above schedule is subject to change depending on circumstances. In the event of a change of schedule, we will 

inform you by posting a notice on our website. 

 

 

2.  Precautions regarding First Login to New Service 

Members will be required to reset their password the first time they log in to the new service. 

To reset your password, you will be required to authenticate your email address. If your currently 

registered email address is not up-to-date, you will not be able to log in. In such a case, you should re-

register as a new member. (Starting at 9:00 a.m. on Tuesday, September 19) 
 

*On Friday, August 25, we will send a “Notice of Renewal” email to your currently registered email address.  

If you do not receive this email, you will not be able to use the new service after the service resumption. 
 

 

This complete renewal is expected to greatly improve the convenience of the service. 

Again, we apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. 

 

Inquiries about Fe Library 

felibrary-support@fujielectric.com 

 


